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Lee County Government to close two post-Hurricane Milton comfort stations  
 
Fort Myers, FL, Nov. 6, 2024 – Lee County Government will close two post-Hurricane Milton comfort 
stations Friday afternoon because of the decrease in residents using the temporary facilities. 
 
The comfort stations that will be closed by 5 p.m. Nov. 8 are: 
 

• Boca Grande: 240 Banyan St. at the rear parking lot of Island School and Community Center. 

• Matlacha: 4577 Pine Island Road in Matlacha Community Park. 
 
Comfort stations are set up immediately following storms in heavily impacted communities as a temporary 
measure to assist with laundry, showers, restrooms and internet connectivity until the recovery process is 
further along.  
  
Help is still available for island residents in need of assistance: 

• Online: Apply for help from FEMA at www.disasterassistance.gov.  

• By phone: Call United Way 211 by dialing 2-1-1 or 239-433-3900 for resources or questions 
related to recovery efforts. 

 
Additional post-hurricane information is available at www.leegov.com/storm. To receive updates from Lee 
County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee 
County Government on Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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